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From: Dr O'Shea <JOshea@d15.us>
Sent: Saturday, February 5, 2022 11:45 AM
To: MSD15 Staff
Subject: COVID Mitigation Update
 
Good Morning Everyone,

As you are aware, late yesterday, an Illinois judge ruled on a lawsuit filed by more than 700 parents across the state
that challenged state-mandated COVID-19 mitigations. 

As the district leadership, I want you to know that administration, in consultation with our attorneys, is in the process
of reviewing the judge’s ruling and how it could potentially impact our current mitigation efforts.

We will communicate with you as soon as possible on whether or how this ruling will impact District 15 students and
staff. For now, know that mask wearing is still required by all individuals inside our schools. 

Thank you in advance for your patience as we review this decision and our plans.
Thank you for your continued support of our students and your 

Jerry
Superintendent
MSD15

"you are braver than you believe,
stronger than you seem, and
smarter than you think."
                                  a.a. Milne
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